Central Intelligence Agency (b)(6)

Wiashington, D.C. 20505

8 April 2009 APPROVED FOR RELEASED
DATE: 03-01-2011

Mr. Don Bohning

Reference: F-2009-00840
Dear Mr. Bohning:

On 31 March 2009, the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator received
your 24 March 2009 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for a copy of the report
prepared by Jack Pfeiffer, the late CIA history, Volume II entitled Participation in the
Conduct for Foreign Policy, related to the 1961 Bay of Pigs operation against Cuba. We
have assigned your request the reference number above. Please use this number when
corresponding so that we can identify it easily.

We are currently processing a request for the same records from another requester.
Once our research and review of that request is completed, we will forward to you the
same CIA-originated records, if released. You will be charged ten cents per page for
copies of released material. We have a substantial backlog, which we are working
diligently to reduce, so we are unable to estimate when our review will be completed.
However, you will be notified once the processing of the original request is complete.

Sincerely,

Bt M.W

Delores M. Nelson
Information and Privacy Coordinator






